
The special meeting to interview possible new Road Department employees of Newbury 
Township Trustees was called to order at 6:30 p.m., June 13, 2016, with Glen Quigley, Bill 
Skomrock, Jr. and Jan Blair present.   
 
1st interview was with Mark Fritsch 
2nd interview was with John Omerza 
3rd interview was with Dan Kovary 
4th interview was with Joe Colini 
 
Mr. Zimperman and the Trustees asked questions of all the candidates.  All candidates were 
thanked for their time.  A decision will be made this week. 
 
Discussion was held on which candidate seemed to be the best fit, everyone seemed to like 
different candidates, no decision was made at this meeting. 
 
Warrants approved by signing prior to or at this Meeting: 
 
 
 
Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
 
 
 
Blanket Purchase Orders approved by signing prior to or at this meeting: 
 
 
Ms. Blair moved to adjourn the meeting and Mr. Skomrock seconded the motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 8:33p.m.  The motion passed by unanimous vote. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


